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Climate change is the most serious problem facing the world. We know what the solution is, but we need to find the
will: Stop burning fossil fuels. That’s why it is essential that New Jersey impose a moratorium on any new fossil
fuel projects, including no more fossil fuel pipelines. Thank you for your attention.
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